Town of Sutton Sewer Commission Meeting

9/14/22

Members Present: Carl Licopoli Jack Sheehan Dan Lessard Don Obuchowski

Meeting called to order at 2:00 PM

No public forum

Don Obuchowski welcomed Dan Lessard to the commission and briefed the board on loss of generator and transfer switch at Whitins Rd. A new generator and transfer switch will be needed and rough estimates for generator, switch, new pump and rental will be approximately \$106,000. An article has been submitted for the fall town meeting and the amount should be \$110,000 to provide for any contingency. Jack Sheehan motioned to include the warrant at the town meeting. Second Dan Lessard, vote was unanimous.

No old Business No new business:

No meeting scheduled for October. Next Sewer meeting November 9th @ 2:00PM.

Motion to adjourn by Jack Sheehan, second Dan Lessard, unanimous vote.

Dan Lessard will check with Paul Maynard to see if the National Guard can help with the temporary generator and transfer switch.

The meeting adjourned at 2:16 PM

CARL & Le wopoh

Carl Licopoli

Jack Sheehan

Dan Lessard

D/ Lenner